

11th June 2020

## **Year 6 Leavers Hoodies**

## **Dear Parents**

As the school year end comes to an end, we wanted to celebrate your children getting to the end of their primary school journey. In previous years we have had award evenings and trips to theme parks, but these are all impossible at the moment.

To mark the end of your child's time at Oasis Academy Clarksfield we wanted to give all children a 'Leavers Hoody' with all the names of their classmates on. This will give all the children something to remember their school days here and make up for some of the things that they have missed due to the school closure.

There is obviously a considerable cost to the school for these hoodies and in normal circumstances we would try to raise some money to contribute to the cost of these. Due to the current situation we are unable to do this, so we are asking for a donation of £8, school will then match this amount to pay for the hoody.

This donation can be made on Parent Pay online, or using the barcode on the letter attached at local shops.

Please can this be paid by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> June, so that we can get the hoodies made and delivered to school before the end of the year.

Once you have paid the £8 please email the name of your child and the size of hoody you would like. The sizes available are:

Age 9-11 (To fit chest 32)

Age 12-13 (To fit chest 34)

Many Thanks

Mr Prendergast

Year 6 Teacher

Executive Principal - Angela Sweeting

Oasis Academy Clarksfield Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG

Tel: 0161 213 1235 www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org

